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December 5, 2017 

School Council Chairs, District School Council Representatives, and all Parents 
 
CALL FOR QUESTION TOPICS FOR THE BOARD TOWN HALL   - SUBMIT BY JANUARY 12 
 
The District will be hosting its annual Town Hall meeting on Tuesday, February 6, 2018 from 6.30 – 9.00 p.m.  The meeting 
will be held at the Victoria Park School Gymnasium (1515 – 5 Avenue South).  The purpose of the meeting is to seek 
feedback to assist the District and Board of Trustees in planning for the future.  
 
The Board is seeking question topics for consideration for the February 2018 Town Hall from parents, students, and 
staff. The Board will review the submitted ideas and develop an inquiry question for the Town Hall.  
 
The Board would like the topic to fall under one of the following Board priority areas. Please note that both these areas 
are very broad and as such, have the potential for the expression of many areas of interest for consideration.  
 
Supporting Student Achievement     or          Supporting Student Diversity 
 
It is understood that this communication has likely missed December School Council meetings for collective discussion 
regarding potential topics, but a link on the website facilitates either individuals or the School Council as a group to 
submit ideas. Please go to www.lethsd.ab.ca where you will find a link to submit topic ideas.  
 
Alternatively, you can fill out the back of this page, give it to your school administration, and they will ensure it is sent to 
my office to be put on the list for Board consideration.  
 
Background: Two years ago, the Town Hall was the first step in the development of a new District vision and mission. 
Following Town Hall, on line feedback loops, input from staff and students, and reflection at a Board retreat, a new vision 
and mission was finalized (see vision and mission below).  Three key priorities for the Board’s Education Plan were also 
identified: Supporting Student Achievement, Developing Innovative Thinkers, and Supporting Student Diversity. Last 
year (February 2017), the inquiry questions for Town Hall focused on strategies to develop innovative thinkers. A number 
of strategies generated at the Town Hall are in the Board’s Education Plan for 2017-18. 
 
Vision 
Learners are innovative thinkers who are successful, confident, respectful, and caring. 
Mission 
Lethbridge School District is inclusive, forward-thinking, and accountable for engaging students in quality learning 
experiences that develop strong foundations, innovative minds and responsible citizens. 
Thank you 
 

 
 
Cheryl Gilmore 
Superintendent 
 
cc: Board of Trustees 
 Principals 

http://www.lethsd.ab.ca/


 

 

 

 

 
TOPIC IDEAS FOR BOARD TOWN HALL 

FEBRUARY 6 2018 
SUBMIT BY FRIDAY, JANUARY 12 

 

Priority: Supporting Student Achievement 
Topics or areas of interest that you think have potential for parents, students, staff, and community members to explore 
at the Town Hall. This area is about student learning and student success with learning.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

Priority: Supporting Student Diversity 
Topics or areas of interest that you think have potential for parents, students, staff, and community members to explore 
at the Town Hall. This area is about how we collectively support our diverse students (learning, belonging, wellness, 
etc.).  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

OTHER THOUGHTS 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 
 


